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I was absolutely thrilled to receive the MRF award, and not knowing what to expect, was 
very pleased to find at the first workshop that I was surrounded by lovely people and great 
musicians, all with a passion for composing. The brief challenged me to write for a solo 
instrument, which I hadn’t done before.  
 
This has been a great learning experience for me and I am very thankful to the foundation 
for supporting me on my journey as a composer.  
Having just had a piece performed by a 100 piece orchestra at Southampton guildhall, I am 
now looking forward to starting at the RCM’s junior program next year. 
 
 
  
 


